JOHN R. EVANS, MEMBER

107 RYAN OFFICE BUILDING PO BOX 202005 HARRISBURG, PA 17120-2005 PHONE: (717) 772-9940 FAX: (717) 772-7099

E-MAIL: jevans@pahousegop.com



Commonwealth of Pennsylvania
Harrisburg

COMMITTEES
GAMES AND FISHERIES,
REPUBLICAN CHAIRMAN
CONSUMER AFFAIRS
RULES
POLICY

MEMORANDUM

TO:

All House members

FROM:

Representative John R. Evans

TRE

DATE:

May 3, 2011

RE:

ATV Safety Legislation

In the near future, I will be introducing legislation that will amend Title 75 (Vehicle Code) to limit the civil liability for property owners who allow their land to be used for the DCNR authorized Snowmobile and ATV Safety Education program.

I offer this legislation to help encourage landowners in Pennsylvania to donate the use of their land for participation in the very successful DCNR Snowmobile and ATV Safety program that trains youthful operators to safely operate snowmobiles or ATVs. Unfortunately, the prospect of becoming involved in litigation has stopped many property owners and organizations from allowing their land to be used.

Please join me in supporting this legislation so that we can continue to ensure the success of this valuable program and protect those property owners who are willing to join in the cause of safety. If you would like to join me as a co-sponsor of this legislation, please e-mail Anne at ayanikov@pahousegop.com or Juanita at jhoffman@pahousegop.com .

Thank you for your consideration of this proposal.